From: Stonewall <memberships@stonewall.org.uk>

Sent: 17 December 2020 11:47

To:

Subject: Thank you for your support

View this email in your browser



Dear colleague,

Thank you for all your support this year.

None of us could have imagined the life changing events of 2020. It's been a year of loss and loneliness for many people, and for the LGBT+ community, the Coronavirus pandemic is just one of many threats.

Inequalities that already existed have ramped up for the most marginalised LGBT+ people, including LGBT people of colour, trans people and people living in poverty. Governments across the world are using this crisis to roll back LGBT+ rights as pressure groups mobilise against our community here and across the world. The prevalence of racist violence has left many Black LGBT+ people unsafe, and the struggle for racial justice is as crucial as ever.

It's important that the real stories of LGBT+ people are told and that the impact of Coronavirus, and threats to LGBT + rights are understood.

Today, we want to thank you for working alongside us through a very tough time, and continuing to play your part in the fight against homophobia, biphobia and transphobia and all forms of injustice. This year has thrown most challenges at us than we could have expected, but every small step you've taken to better support your employees and your community is invaluable.

We hope you'll have a restful end of the year, so we can come back together stronger in

2021 to continue to shape a better world. For everything you've done for others, and to take care of yourself this year, thank you. **Associate Director of Workplace** Copyright © 2020 Stonewall Equality Ltd., All rights reserved. × You are receiving this email because you are a valued Stonewall supporter and we'd like to keep you updated on our campaigns and events.ac Our mailing address is: Stonewall Equality Ltd. 192 St John Street London, London EC1V 4JY United Kingdom Add us to your address book To change how you receive these emails <u>update your preferences</u> To stop receiving emails like this one unsubscribe from this list To stop receiving $\underline{\textbf{all}}$ communications from Stonewall, including all emails, please contact newsletter@stonewall.org.uk For details on how we use, manage and protect your information, please visit our website. ×